
Chollerton C of E Aided First School 

Newsletter – 2nd Half Summer Term 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to a very busy half Summer Term. 

 

All dates, information and photographs can be found on our website: 

www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

Dates for your Diary: - 
    

  School Photos – Wednesday 7th June. 

Please ensure you have returned your photo permission form. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

     Glendale Children’s Countryside Show – Thursday 8th June 

The whole school will be going to Glendale Show to participate in workshops and 

a tour around the show. 

 

**Please note children will not be back until 4.00pm** 

Children who normally go home on school buses will need to be collected from 

school. 

Please ensure your permission slip and payment of £7.00 per child or £15 per 

family of three, is sent into school before Thursday. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 After-School Sports Club – Mondays  

Class 2 only 

Mr Ricketts will run sports club on:  

 Monday 12th June 

 Monday 19th June 

 Monday 26th June 

Children will need collected at 4.15pm 

http://www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk/


  Whole School Art Day  -  Tuesday 13th June 

The whole school will enjoy a full day of Art, creating a new display for our hall. 

Please could your child bring in an old shirt or t-shirt to wear. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Art Workshop – Wednesday 14th June 

We have a local artist, Margaret Be, coming into the school to run some art 

workshops with the children. 

Again could you child please bring in an old shirt or t-shirt. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Thursday 15th June – Governors Meeting, 6.30pm in school 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  Swimming Lessons Start on Thursday 15th June  

Please ensure your child has a complete swimming kit each week. 

Lessons are £3.50 per week or £21.00 for the full term. 

Cheques payable to Northumberland County Council 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

Anna Gray will be returning to school 

to run our Forest School on: 

Friday 16th June 

Friday 7th July  

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Rounders – Year 4  – Monday 20th June, 1.30 – 2.45pm 

Both Hexham Middle School and St. Joseph’s are inviting children who will 

attend their school in September, to take part in an afternoon of rounders.  



   Leavers Service – Newcastle Cathedral – Wednesday 21st June 

Year 4 children will be going to Newcastle Cathedral to take part in a special 

Leavers Service. After the service the children will be visiting The Great North 

Museum. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink for the day. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  School Performance – Tuesday 27th June,  

We have a theatre company coming into school to run some workshops with the 

children. 

We would like each child to contribute £4.00 towards the performance. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  Top Links Sports Event  -  Wednesday 28th June 

Class 2 children will enjoy an afternoon of sports with other children from 

neighbouring schools at the Wentworth Leisure Centre. 

 

A packed lunch will be provided for children who normally have a school lunch. 

Children to come to school in P.E. Kit & Sweatshirt. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Seaside Visit – Friday 30th June, Newbiggin by the Sea 

The whole school will enjoy a day at the beach. 

A packed lunch will be provided by school and children will be back in time for 

normal school transport. 

Please could we ask for contribution of £4.00 to assist with the coach hire. 

PTFA will also be contributing to the coach hire. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  Transfer Day – Tuesday 4th July 

Year 4 children will spend the day at their chosen Middle School. 

Parents need to make arrangements to take their children to the Middle School. 

  

We will also welcome our new Reception children into Class 1 for the morning. 

All other children will move up into their new year group for the day. 



   Skipping Festival  -  Thursday 6th July 

Class 2 will take part in a skipping Festival at the Wentworth. 

The children will swim in the morning then have a packed lunch before the 

skipping activities start in the afternoon. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Cogito Book Shop Visit  -  Thursday 6th July 

Class 1 children will swim in the morning, and then have a packed lunch before 

visiting Cogito Book Shop to enjoy a storytelling session. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   ‘Hey Piggy Piggy Performance – Friday 7th July, 1.00pm 

Class 1 children will be going to see a performance at the QE High School. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Sports Day & Open Afternoon – Monday 10th July – 1.00pm 

Please join us for an Open Afternoon & Sports Day. 

You will be able to view your children’s work. 

Year 4 children will then serve Afternoon Tea to those present. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Leaver’s Disco – Friday 14th July, 3.15 – 4.15pm 

All children can stay for the school disco to celebrate the end of term and the 

year 4 leavers. Children can come into school dressed in their party clothes. 

Food, drink and fun will be provided!  

A small charge of £2.50 per child/ £5.00 family of 2+ 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 Broomley Grange Residential trip – Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th July 

Year 4 children will have a fantastic time at Broomley Grange. 

 



 Leavers Service – Thursday 20th July, 2pm 

Please join us in a special assembly to say farewell to our Year 4s. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

The last day of term is Friday 21st July 

We hope you have a great Summer and we wish our Year 4’s 

all the best in their new schools. 
 

 

If you have any questions please get in touch. 

 

 

With Best Wishes 

 

 

Hazel Davey, on behalf of Staff, Governors and the Children of 
Chollerton First School. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


